THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO: 		Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: 	Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

DATE: 		April 18, 2024

SUBJECT: 	Redistricting GC Burkhead Students 


FACTS/DISCUSSION:

Our community is experiencing significant growth.  The Hardin County Board of Education has contracted with Davis Demographics to develop and analyze demographic data relevant to the district’s facility planning efforts.   The report places a strong focus on the number of residential developments in each school district as well as the number of current school-age students.  GC Burkhead is currently the school most impacted by growth..  

GC Burkhead is projected to have an enrollment exceeding 800 by the end of the 2024-25 school year.  This will place the building at 110% of its capacity.  Therefore, transitioning students to new schools before the 2024-2025 school year is essential.  The two schools with connecting boundary lines, Lincoln Trail and Cecilia Valley Elementaries, both have capacity to accept students.  This will allow students to remain in the same middle and high school feeder pattern.  

Approximately 105 students will be redistricted from GC Burkhead Elementary to Lincoln Trail Elementary. Approximately 60 students will be redistricted from GC Burkhead Elementary to Cecilia Valley Elementary.


RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the redistricting of the GC Burkhead Elementary students to Lincoln Trail Elementary and Cecilia Valley Elementary.  

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
[bookmark: _GoBack]I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the redistricting of the GC Burkhead Elementary students to Lincoln Trail Elementary and Cecilia Valley Elementary.  


